Delta Kappa Gamma Society
Alpha Sigma Chapter

The Alpha Sigma chapter of Delta Kappa Gamma met Saturday,
February 17, 2018, at St. Peter Lutheran Hall in North Judson. The
meeting was called to order by President Sharon Richie at 9:15.

There were 19 members in attendance responding to the question,
"What is your favorite hot beverage?”

Our State Liaison, Penny Schaefer, shared information about the state
conference on Saturday, April 28th, at Lafayette, Courtyard Marriott.
Sharon Henderson made a motion to approve the November 2017
minutes with a correction of the spelling for UNICEF and Sheila Akers
seconded.

Treasurer's Report - Kathy Ward reported that our balance is
$1,979.54. We will award a $1,000.00 Grant-in-Aid.

Committee Reports:

Membership - None.

Nominations - Officers nominated for Biennium 2018-2020 were
Sharon Richie for president, Sylvia Dumas for vice president, Jody
Arndt for recording secretary, Kathy Ward for treasurer, and Sheila
Akers for corresponding secretary. Cheryl Orkis made a motion to
accept the nominations, Venita Cunningham seconded.

Finances - None.

Educational Excellence - Donna Kida informed us that our next
meeting will be held on Thursday, April 19th, at 4:00 at Sharon Richie's
house in North Judson. Installation of officers will take place at the
meeting.

International Projects - Nila Beauchamp reported that we gave a $100
donation to Schools for Africa.

Scholarship - Venita Cunningham has contacted the high school
counselors about the $1,000 Grant-in-Aid. Students must apply when a
senior in high school and the money is given during the sophomore year
in college.

Communication - Sheila Akers reminded us that we will be receiving our



newsletter next month.

Remembrances - Remembrances have been sent out to some members.
Rules - Sharon Henderson reported that our rules are up-to-date and
there are 79 proposals to the DKG International Constitution and
International Standing Rules to be considered.

Legislative- Sheila Akers shared information about the proposals to
change high school diplomas.

President's Report- Sharon Richie reminded us that the state
convention is April 28th at Lafayette. She asked Lauren Akers to help
make a poster for our chapter. She reminded us that we need to build
our collection for B.O.B. (Bunches of Books). We have stickers to put
in tThem to show that the books were donated by our chapter. The
2018 International Convention is in Austin, Texas on July 16th-20th.
Sheila Akers made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Anne Eckert
seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 11:00.
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Carol Tripenfeldas, recording secretary
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Sharon Richie, president
Our program was presented by Rhonda Adcock from CASA.



